
Longmeadow Building Committee Memo

DPW Construction Site Visit – 05/03/19

Members Present - Marybeth Bergeron, Mary Beth Morris, Jim Moulton, Bill Dierken

Members of the Permanent Building Committee visited the construction site to observe the 

recent significant erosion and collapse of trees in the drainage channel on the north end of the 

site.  Mario Mazza (DPW Director) is meeting on site with Northern Tree Service this afternoon 

to obtain a cost estimate for removal of some of the trees.  The town also needs to develop a 

long-term solution to address the erosion problem.  Weston & Sampson will develop an 

alternatives analysis with opinions of probable cost.  Several members of the committee also 

think the town should ask another engineering firm to provide a second opinion.

The committee also observed some erosion to drainage channel underneath a storm drain 

outfall on the southwest side of the site.

The committee will meet May 13th to review information from Weston & Sampson and discuss 

next steps.

Respectfully submitted:

Mary Beth Morris – Vice Chair




